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Request #1:  

 

This is a request for information under the Illinois Freedom of Information Act, 5 ILCS 

140. 

 

I request that a copy of the following documents be provided to me:  

 

A copy of the 911 tape and any other relevant reports from 01/08/2022 for an accident 

that occurred at I-155 in Hopedale Township involving my client, Desiree Krowlek and 

David Museve.  

 

Please advise if there is a charge for obtaining a copy of this and we will promptly remit 

the same. 

 

Response to Request #1:  

 

Your request has been granted; however, the Regional Office of Education does not have 

this information on file within our office.  

 

 

 
Jeffrey Ekena  

Regional Office of Education, #53, serving Mason, Tazewell, and Woodford Counties  
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